
 

FREE STUDENT ADMISSION SPONSORED BY 

THE WISCONSIN BUILDERS FOUNDATION 

FREE ADMISSION  
Open to all construction trades students, the Wisconsin Builders Foundation is pleased to sponsor this 

opportunity for free admission to the Better Buildings: Better Business Conference. 

 

Students will have the opportunity to learn about: 

➢ Building science research and emerging technologies 

➢ Business development strategies 

➢ Codes and standards 

➢ High performance HVAC systems: installation, service and sizing 

➢ Indoor air quality 

➢ New construction practice 

➢ Remodeling Practices 

For free student registration, instructors should email the list of their students’ names along with instructor 

name, school, school address, email address and phone number to Peggy Heisch at pheisch@slipstreaminc.org. 

More information about the conference can be found at: b4conference.org. We can’t wait to see you there! 

A WB Foundation-sponsored lunch will provide students with the opportunity to meet with leading 

homebuilders in their area to gain firsthand industry knowledge and make connections regarding possible 

future employment. 
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